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Dear Foundation Parents/Carers,                                              Friday 8th March 2019 
 
We have had a busy and fun-filled week in Julia Donaldson class! The children have been showing us 
so much amazing learning and have been looking at ways to extend themselves and take their 
learning further.   

 
This week we have been celebrating many lovely events in school. On Tuesday we celebrated 
‘Shrove Tuesday’. We made pancakes in school and thought about all of the things we could ask God 
to forgive us for as we move into Lent and create a space to welcome Jesus into. On Wednesday we 
had our ‘Ash Wednesday Mass’, the children loved learning about why we put the ash crosses on our 
forehead. On Thursday we had our ‘World Book Day’, the children looked amazing in their costumes. 
Thank you for all your effort to make them look fabulous.  

 
In Literacy we have been looking more at the ‘Supertato’ story. The children have been using speech 
bubbles to think and write what the characters might be saying, made Supertato story books, 
designed and made traps for Evil Pea and designed their own vegetable characters.     

 
In Number time, we have continued to explore number problems. The children are using number lines 
to complete number problems with simple addition. We have introduced a bunny called ‘Bobby’ he 
looks at the number sentence, looks at the first number he needs to start on and jumps the number he 
is told to reach the answer.       

 
Thank you again to everyone who has provided us with some equipment for our outside area, we are 
very grateful for your contributions.  

 
Dates for your diary: 

 
● 18-19th March - Parents evenings - Please book online  
● 19th March - Class Photos being taken by Tempest professional photography  
● 5th April - Last Day of Term  

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Hannah Shaw      Anna Palarm 
EYFS Leader and Teacher    Class Teacher 
hshaw@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk   apalarm@holycross.plymouth.sch.uk  
 
 
 


